
Welcome to Arden Oaks!
The Arden Oaks Neighborhood Association (AONA) 
welcomes you to the neighborhood. We have provided this 
packet to introduce you to the neighborhood. This packet 
includes the following:

Message from the Association
Off Duty Sheriff  Patrol Program 

The History of Arden Oaks
Arden Oaks Neighborhood Preservation Area (Zoning Code)

Understanding the Arden Oaks NPA

This packet also includes two forms for you to complete and 
send back to us: 

Membership Contribution Form
Off Duty Sheriff Patrol Contribution Form 

For more information, please visit our website at
www.ardenoaks.org

Questions? Email the AONA president at
aona.president@gmail.com


